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Mr. Sharif Nezam Mafi  

Chairman of the Board 

Iran Switzerland Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

Dear Mr. Nezam Mafi, 

 

I would like to express my heartfelt appreciation to you for your excellent leadership in the 

“Join Us for Kids Campaign”, a tripartite collaboration between the Iran Switzerland 

Chamber of Commerce, Ministry of Interior and UNICEF Iran Office.  

 

I am also really grateful to the esteemed member companies of Iran Switzerland Chamber of 

Commerce that spearheaded their great efforts to respond to the needs of 2-5 year-old 

children in Sistan and Baluchestan province at this time of COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

In particular, I would like to thank Mr. Abdi Moinpour, Secretary General, Ms. Shirin 

Golkar, Founding Director of Women Entrepreneurship Program, Ms. Mana Matloob and 

Mr. Bahador Feizbakhsh, the experts of Iran Switzerland Chamber of Commerce for their 

tireless engagement in this joint campaign.      

 

I look forward to our future cooperation to advance the welfare and well-being of children 

in Iran and would like to reiterate my highest appreciation for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mandeep O’Brien  

Representative  

UNICEF-Iran 

 
 
 

 

 

CC:  

 

Mr. Rahim Saki 

Head of Center for Public Relations and International Affairs  

Ministry of Interior 

 
 


